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CROSS REGISTRATION IN THE
ATLANTA REGIONAL COUNCIL
FOR HIGHER EDUCATION
The Atlanta Regional Council for Higher Education (ARCHE) is a group of
colleges and universities in metropolitan Atlanta. Clayton State students
may take courses from member institutions on a cross registration basis.
Cross registration courses are considered transfer credit. It is usually
more advantageous to the student to take a course by cross-registration
than by transient status because cross-registration fees are paid to
Clayton State rather than to the institution offering the course. For more
information and regulations about how to cross–register, contact the
Registrar’s Office, 239 Edgewater Hall, (678) 466-4145.


